Ash Bowling Club News

The state of the s

EDITION 4

GARDEN BLITZ



Thanks to the small gang of volunteers who came on Sunday 17th. A tremendous effort to get the gardens ready for Winter.
Thanks to Shirley H for lovely bacon rolls and a cake!

Short Mat Winter Season - Bill King

A reminder to all members that the Short Mat Winter season is underway.

Come and give it a go......

If you haven't tried Short Mat and would like to do so, look on the Short Mat Notice Board for more info. The only extra to pay is 50p tea money per week (for however many sessions you play).

There will be competitions will be run over the Season.

Newsletter Highlights

Garden Blitz (Part 2)

Short mat

Presentation evening

Bingo

Name Badges

Maureen Williams

Upcoming events

Your club committee



Just a reminder for those attending the Club Presentation Evening.

VENUE - The Rising Sun
The Street, Stourmouth. Canterbury. CT3 1HY
WHEN - Saturday 30th November (6.30 for 7pm prompt start).

DRESS - Smart/Casual

The GRAND RAFFLE is now on display at the club. Please select your numbers (from those available) and pop your money in the envelopes provided.



BINGO

Our Bingo & Christmas Party is being held on 14th Dec at 6,30pm. It's sure to be a great evening of fun, so if you haven't already done so, put your names down at the club or contact Roy on secretary.ashbowlsclub@gmail.com

Sausage & mash will be on the menu as well as some festive pies (ofcourse) and the bar will be open.

COME AND JOIN US.

NAME BADGES



Some members have purchased name badges and found them useful especially when playing other clubs. Whilst the Committee are not advocating that everyone should have one; we are leaving it entirely to members if they'd like to purchase their own.

Judy, Dave & Pam ordered some - purchased from Etsy on line. The seller is called CraftySparrowDesigns at a cost £1.65 plus p&p. We chose the yellow badge to go with our shirts and the font is Century Gothic.

MAUREEN WILLIAMS

Many members and friends of the club will already be aware that Maureen has been unwell recently and is currently in hospital.

Hopefully Maureen will be coming home very soon and Stuart will be supported by a specialist palliative care team.

We are in very regular contact with Stuart and he and their wider family circle are in our thoughts during this very difficult time.

We will of-course keep you updated.

UPCOMING EVENTS

- Club Presentation Evening 30th Nov 6.30pm
- Bingo / Christmas Party 14th Dec 6.30pm

We are also planning for other events every month throughout the closed outdoor season. If you can run an event, or have any ideas please speak to Sarah Stephenson.



The Club Committee are here for you....

If you have any ideas, comments or feedback you'd like to give, then we would love to hear from you. You can drop a note into the suggestions box or email secretary.ashbowlsclub@gmail.com

THANK YOU FOR ALL YOUR SUPPORT